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6th November 2020 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 

On Friday 13th November we will be joining in this 
National event by having a non-uniform day, 
where we will ask you to send a contribution. 

 

On this day we are going to ask children to wear 
something spotty or stripy of their choosing – this 
can be pyjamas, sweatshirts, jumpers, t-shirts, 
socks, tights, trousers, hairbands – please note 
no hair colours, temporary tattoos,  makeup, 

nail varnish or jewellery should be worn. 
 

We would ask parents to please make sure whatever 
children wear is suitable for all day in school and to be 
outside at playtimes including sensible footwear.     
 

All donations large and small (at least £1.00 please) will 
be gratefully received on the day. 
 

Please give as generously as you are able to this children’s charity 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Colin Pickard 
Headteacher 

 

 


